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Welcome Louise Katherine Zyglocke 
   
We are pleased to announce the birth of Louise Katherine Zyglocke, who was born yesterday 
at 4:54 pm.   Both Elizabeth and Louise are doing great.  Below is a picture of Elizabeth 
holding Louise along with husband Todd and big sisters Lilly and Lennon.   
 

 
 
  
 

Nominations Being Accepted for Oil Man of the Year, Distinguished 
Service Awards 
  
We are presently accepting nominations for two awards to be presented on September 30 

http://www.vpcga.com/


during the Annual Meeting at the Greenbrier. 
  
The Distinguished Service Award is presented to a company or individual who has provided 
outstanding support to the mission and goals of the association. 
  
The Oilman of the Year Award is the Association's highest honor.  It has been presented to 38 
Virginians since 1980 and is named after the late Carroll Willingham, a longtime Marathon 
Petroleum employee and supporter of the association. Nominees must be an active 
petroleum marketer and a Virginia resident.   
  
To nominate an individual for Oilman of the Year, click here.   For Distinguished Service 
Award,   click here. 
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